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Dear Brothers and Sisters in CHRIST,

Greetings! We thank you 
for your prayers, offerings 
and for staying in touch 
with us. We are so 
grateful when we are able 
to stay in communication 
with you.   We pray that 
you and your family are 
enjoying daily fellowship with our LORD and that you are in good 
health. 

We want to share with you a little about our family. Our children 
are doing well and serving within our local congregation. Our 
granddaughters, Amy and Briella continue attending their school.  
About a week ago we had lunch with them.  They asked us what it 
was to receive Jesus as your Savior and why they should do this.  
Monica and I shared with our granddaughters  the message of 
Salvation. They understood and decided to give their hearts to 
Jesus. We are so excited that God gave us that opportunity to share 
with them.  

As far as our ministry, we are 
happy that Monica has been 
able to take up her ministries 
again. She has begun 
counseling, teaching the Word 
of God to women in various 
churches, and giving classes 
via zoom to the pastors’ wives 
in Buenos Aires.  

As far as my ministry goes,  I have been able to continue in what 
God has called me as well. I am very excited to be ministering to 
and counseling those who seek it. I have especially been working 
with some youth from our church. Most of these young men come 
to our house. Along with Monica we are able to offer them a 
glimpse into a Christian home. Lucas continues faithfully walking 
with God. He is now studying in the online school of Word of Life, 
and serves in the church. 
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ANDRES & MONICA

A C O S T A
We have begun a Bible study with 
a group of doctors and 
businessmen. Please pray for their 
salvation.  We thank God for the 
opportunity to conclude the 
classes for the Bible Institute in La 
Iglesia Cristiana Evangélica in 
Malvinas. There were 58 graduates 
who received their diploma. 

We took advantage of the visit of Jon 
and Kelly Simpson to hold various 
activities. Besides the Bible Institute, 
we met with churches in Cordoba and 
Salta to talk about Church 
Revitalization. We had various 
meetings with the pastors. 

I would like to ask you to pray for us 
as we plan our trip to the US. The 
purpose of this trip would be to visit 
with supporting churches. We tried to 
take this trip last year, and were 
unable to, we are praying we will be 
able to this time. 

We thank all of you for the time you 
take to read this letter. We thank you 
for praying for us, and for walking with us in our ministries. May God 
bless you. 

Your servants in Christ, 

Andres and Monica Acosta 
John 15:16 
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If you would like to partner with a 
one-time gift or recurring monthly 
gifts to provide the support we must 
raise for the mission of World Reach 
to serve in Argentina, here is more 
information on how to do so:
 
To donate online, go to 
world-reach.org/donate to give once 
or set up a monthly gift via credit 
card. We also offer the option to give 
monthly via an Electronic Funds 
Transfer from your bank account.  
This is our preferred method 
because you will incur no third party 
processing fee, and the transfer can 
be set up by going to 
world-reach.org/donate and clicking 
on “EFT Giving” at the top of the 
page.
 
To give by check made payable to 
World Reach, mail to the address 
below with a note indicating your 
preference for supporting "Acosta 
ministry":
 
World Reach
P.O. Box 26155
Birmingham, AL 35260-0155
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